Buckeye Gymnastics Covid-19 Policies
Effective August 9, 2021
The Delta Variant is circulating in Central Ohio. Most of our enrollment involves children under the age of 12 who have not yet been offered the Covid-19 vaccine. As a result, we will continue to limit their exposure to the virus to the extent that we can with the following policies.
* Only one parent or adult may enter the Buckeye Gym with a student. 

* All adults are required to wear masks.

* In the waiting area 6’ distancing is enforced and seating is limited. Parents are encouraged to watch class via SPOT TV online streaming.

* Students are not (yet) required to wear a mask but are always allowed to do so.
* Students should not arrive more than 10 minutes early.
* Students should arrive at the gym ready to participate having already changed into proper clothing and after having used the restroom before leaving home.
* Students are encouraged to wash hands or to use sanitize before entering the gym or the activity area and at any time during class using the sanitizers located throughout the gym.

In addition:
 * The gym doors (including the garage door at Westerville) will be open whenever practical to pull fresh air through the building with the AC or heat running. Buckeye is willing to pay for all that “wasted” energy in order to provide excellent ventilation in all three Buckeye facilities gyms.
* The entire gym will be deep cleaned every night using EPA approved disinfectants and cleaning agents.

* Hand sanitizer will be available and located throughout the building for children and staff to use.

Buckeye teachers, coaches and staff members are not required to wear a mask if they have been fully vaccinated and have submitted a Vaccination Verification Card to prove it. We can verify among our staff who is vaccinated and who is not. We do not know among our gym families who is vaccinated and who is not so we will continue to require masks for all parents.
 

